MTI]HI]NII] Member Motion

City Council

Notice of Motion

MM52.16 ACTION Ward:All

Request for Toronto Hydro comments to be included in City Planning
Reports - by Councillor Mark Grimes, seconded by Councillor Mike
Layton

* Notice of this Motion has been given.
* ThisMotion is subject to referral to the Planning and Growth Management Committee. A
two-thirds vote is required to waive referral.

Recommendations
Councillor Mark Grimes, seconded by Councillor Mike Layton, recommends that:

1 City Council request that the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning,
to incorporate comments from Toronto Hydro when preparing devel opment application
reports for City Council.

Summary

The City of Toronto is experiencing an unprecedented building boom which is stretching the
capabilities of our infrastructure and utilities. One such utility is Toronto Hydro and the
experience of frequent brownouts in several rapidly growing areas of the City illustrates that
challenges remain in meeting the increased demand. With almost 60 percent of Hydro's
infrastructure requiring rebuilding over the next two decades, their comments are critical to the
planning process.

(Submitted to City Council on June 10 and 11, 2014 as MM52.16)
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